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Comments: This proposed project for a roller coaster in the Sandia mountains would be excluded from the

Environmental Impact Statement which is under the National Environmental Protection Act. This should not be

able to move forward due to the fact that it does not work under the EPA and would induce harm to the

environment as this rollercoaster will have adverse effects on its surrounding ecosystem &amp; increased

contamination. By endangering the wildlife of the Sandias and its ecosystem, this rollercoaster would jeopardize

a large part of what makes New Mexico's ecotourism successful. Additionally, this project would be constructed

on a site that is also a sacred place to the Pueblo of Sandia. I do not support this project as a resident of New

Mexico who respects New Mexico's lands and wildlife and the sacred lands of New Mexico's indigenous peoples.


